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under the Act Reason for decision 

1 1 20Jun18  None None 168 Document Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under sections 47E [public 
interest conditional exemptions-certain operations 
of agencies], 47F [public interest conditional 
exemptions-personal privacy] and 47G [public 
interest conditional exemptions-business] of the 
FOI Act. 

 2 29Jun18  None None 158 Document Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under sections 47E [public 
interest conditional exemptions-certain operations 
of agencies], 47F [public interest conditional 
exemptions-personal privacy] and 47G [public 
interest conditional exemptions-business] of the 
FOI Act. 

 3 29Nov1
8 

ASOR Word Search 
Report Withheld None 4 Document Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under sections 47E [public 
interest conditional exemptions-certain operations 
of agencies] and 47G [public interest conditional 
exemptions-business] of the FOI Act. 

 4 03Dec18 ASOR Word Search 
Report Withheld None 2 Document Full access  

 

5  01Feb19  RE: FOI Request query  Withheld SPA Request  3  Email  Partial access  Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt, under sections 47E [public 
interest conditional exemptions-certain operations 
of agencies] of the FOI Act. 

 


